H. T. SMITH ELEMENTARY

June 11, 2023
(June 7 through 13) Office Open to the Public: 7:00 am – 2:00 pm

(August 7 through 25) Office Open to the Public: 7:00 am – 2:00 pm

IMPORTANT DATES:
June 14 – Family Summer Reading Night 5:30-7:00pm

July 19 – Family Summer Reading Night 5:30-7:00pm

FAMILY SUMMER READING NIGHTS- We are excited to once again host summer reading nights at H. T. Smith Elementary.  Be sure to pre -register for a FREE meal, a FREE book, listen to guest readers and get tips and tricks to help your reader at home.  The dates of the events are June 14th and July 19th.  Any questions, contact Alyssa Day 517-223-6404 (prior to June 6).

KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP CONTINUES - WELCOME CLASS OF 2036!
If you missed Kindergarten Round-Up, and still need to enroll your child for Kindergarten this fall, please view the FCS Kindergarten Registration slides on the district main webpage and complete the preregistration online (don’t forget to click submit when finished).  When you have completed the on-line pre-enrollment, call the office, to schedule an appointment to come in to complete the enrollment process. Please bring your child’s original birth certificate, current immunization record, vision screening (after 3 yrs of age), your driver’s license, 2 proofs of residency.  For more information or to schedule your appointment, please contact Laura at 517-223-6430.
